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CORRESPONDENCE/CYFATEBIAD + e-mails

Mr. Patrick Beaumont has written to the Council reyuesting consideration
be ¢given to a reduced speed limit of 20mph on several Moylegrove roads.
County Cllx. Mike James will try and arrange for a speed survey to be
carried: out on the roads in yuestion.

FINANCE/CYLLID

Councillors agreed to pray P.C.C. invoice for servicing Nevern Village
Public Toilets 1st July/30th September 2016 - £529.39 including £88.23

VAT .
NEVERN CASTLE

All Councillors had received a report of the Castle site meeting held
on the 9th November 2016 (not 2015 as stated on the report headirg)
Plus the recently installed steps reyuiring extra filling lead to
the "syuare tower”.

After a detailed discussion it was unanimously agreed to contiue with
the Castle website including payment of the £30 domaine fee, and

the site operators expenses £150. Cllr. Peter Davies will contact
Mr. Huw Roberts, Castle Farm.

Cllr. Peter Davies drew attention to the need to provide supporte for
the "Marker Posts", and to obtain Mr. Richard Bennett's address in
order that he can be reminded of his obligation to maintain the Throne
etc.

The trees overhanging the roadside need trimming - pO0ssiblyusincg a
Contractor, and the ivy; needs to be cut off the tree near Dolau.
Plus two trees at the entrance need removing.

TYCANNOL WOODS _ Nothing to regort.

A.0.B. . !

It was reported a Bus Survey was being carried out. and that there had
been an increase in passengers using the Poppit Rocket this year.

The Play for Wales autumn issue was given to Cllr. Gaynor Hazelden.

P.C.C. posters for display to inform residents re Christmas/New Year
rubbish collection + Civic Amenity & Recycling Centres opening times
were distributed.

Information was available on possible grants for installing solar panels
on village halls.-




